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Re: Request for Extension

Dear: Rae Lynn Carnes

This letter serves as our formal request fora 30 day extension of time to file our 2013 Solid Waste
Collection Companies Annual Report. The original due date is May 1, 2014. June 1, 2014 would be an
ideal date to submit the final information. We are currently in the process of having our financial
information reviewed by an outside CPA. We feel that an extension of time to file would allow us to file a
more accurate annual report by including any adjustments suggested during the review process. I
understand that we will still file our annual report by the deadline May 1St 2014 along with our payment for
regulatory fees. Once our reviewed numbers are available, we will re-file and submit fees for the difference
or expect a refund depending on the final analysis.

Thank You

seph D. S':'illis
resident ~, =~=

Waste Control, Inc.
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OFFICE:
1150 3rd Avenue

Longview, WA 98632

BILLING:
P.O. Box 148

Kelso, WA 98626


